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High Commission of India
Pretoria

Notice

With reference to the High Commission of India’s Tender Notice,
inviting bids / quotations for outsourcing of its Consular, Passport, Visa,
OCl etc. (CPV) services, it is hereby informed that the Pre-Bid Conference
for prospective bidders will be held at 15:00 hrs. (South African Time) on
19" April, 2024 (Friday) at the High Commission of India premises
(Address: 852, Francis Baard Street, Arcadia, Pretoria, 0083).
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